
Downtown Deli

April 12,2013

This is our first year in the Town Planner.  We are located downtown and have our adver-
tising in zip codes outside of the area of our deli.  We have gotten a lot of coupons.  The 
response has been great.  It has brought in new customers.  We are planning on renewing 
for 2014.

Amy Pinckney


